
 

 

 
8 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
 
OUR LADY OF LOURDES CATHOLIC MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 
Statement from the Chair of the Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi Academy Trust, Mr Ken Daly: 
 

I would like to inform you that, following a request from the Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Education 

Service, Mr James McGeachie, our Chief Executive Officer, will be supporting one of our sister trusts in the 

Diocese of Nottingham, the St Thérèse of Lisieux Catholic Multi Academy Trust, due to the resignation of 

their Chief Executive Officer, Mrs Louise Wilson.  

 

Mr McGeachie will now be Interim Chief Executive Officer at the St Thérèse of Lisieux CMAT and it is 

anticipated that he will be in this position until at least August 2022. He will continue in his role as Chief 

Executive Officer of the Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi Academy Trust and robust measures have been 

taken to ensure that all schools in the Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi-Academy Trust continue to be well 

supported. This will remain a high priority for both Mr McGeachie and the trust board. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ken Daly 
Chair of the Board of Directors, Our Lady of Lourdes CMAT  
 
  


